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Volunteers Sought for Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 

 

Okaloosa County’s Department of Growth Management is seeking a volunteers to serve as 
consumer representative for the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee. The following 
representative positions are requested: 

Mortgage Banker 
Advocate for Low income Persons 
Real Estate Professional 
Essential Service Personnel   

 
If you are interested in volunteering or for more information, contact  Elliot Kampert, 850-
651-7180 or mail resume or letter of interest to Growth Management Department,  1804 
Lewis Turner Boulevard, Suite 200, Fort Walton Beach,  Florida,  32547. 
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